
 
 

 

 

 

Commercial & Industrial Energy Efficiency Programs 

New program change effective October 19, 2015: 

 

NJ SmartStart Buildings 

New Applications 

Effective immediately, customers submitting new SmartStart prescriptive and custom 

applications will be required to respond to deficiency notices within 30 days from the date 

of the notification.   If additional deficiencies are still noted, there will be up to two 

additional notifications issued with the same timeframes.  If a customer fails to respond to 

a deficiency request within 30 days or exceeds the three attempts provided, the 

application will be cancelled. If cancelled, customers may reapply under the program 

incentives and requirements in place at that time. 

Existing Applications 

For existing applications under review that have not been approved, the program will 

honor the response timeframe provided in the latest deficiency notice.  If information is 

submitted and additional deficiencies are still noted, up to two additional 30 day 

notifications may be issued.  Should deficiencies still be outstanding, the application will 

be cancelled.  If cancelled, customers may re-apply under the program incentives and 

requirements in place at that time. 

 

If you have questions regarding program changes or effective dates, contact TRC at 866-

NJSMART (657-6278), extension 2.   

 


